
POCSO COMMITTEE 

(Protection of Children from sexual offense Act, 2012) 

National commission for Protection of child's rights expresses 

concerns about the increasing number of child sexual abuse in 

school premises. They urge the school authorities to act 

"decisively, quickly and systematically" when faced with a 

complaint of child sexual abuse. 

To deal with such cases in our school, we have POCSO 

committee. 


